
Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”)  

US Dollar Class (Institutional) (ISIN IE000GE04GF7) (the “Share Class”) 

PAST PERFORMANCE 

This chart shows the fund's performance as the percentage loss or gain per year over the last 1 year against its 
benchmark. It can help you to assess how the fund has been managed in the past and compare it to its benchmark. 

 

Past performance is not a reliable indicator of future performance. Markets could develop very differently in the 
future. 

It can help you to assess how the fund has been managed in the past. 

Performance is shown after deduction of ongoing charges. Any entry and exit charges are excluded from the calculation. 

The Fund was launched on 28 April 2023. This Share Class launched on 8 April 2023. The value of the Fund is calculated 
in U.S. Dollars. The performance figures are calculated in U.S. Dollars. 

Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”) 

GBP Class (Institutional Distributing) (ISIN IE000HMFZY00) (the “Share Class”) 

  



 

Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”)  

A Class (Retail) (ISIN IE000RRHXIA6) (the “Share Class”) 

PAST PERFORMANCE 

As the Share Class does not yet have performance for one complete calendar year, there is insufficient data to provide a 
useful indication of past performance in respect of the Share Class to investors.  

The Fund was launched on 28 April, 2023. The value of the Fund is calculated in U.S. Dollars. The performance figures 
are calculated in U.S. Dollars. 

  



 

Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”)  

GBP Class (Institutional Hedged) (ISIN IE000TNNHTT9) (the “Share Class”) 

 

PAST PERFORMANCE 

As the Share Class does not yet have performance for one complete calendar year, there is insufficient data to provide a 
useful indication of past performance in respect of the Share Class to investors.  

The Fund was launched on 28 April, 2023. The value of the Fund is calculated in U.S. Dollars. The performance figures 
are calculated in U.S. Dollars. 

  



 

Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”)  

CHF Class (Institutional Hedged) (ISIN IE000UZPKXD6) (the “Share Class”) 

PAST PERFORMANCE 

As the Share Class does not yet have performance for one complete calendar year, there is insufficient data to provide a 
useful indication of past performance in respect of the Share Class to investors.  

The Fund was launched on 28 April, 2023. The value of the Fund is calculated in U.S. Dollars. The performance figures 
are calculated in U.S. Dollars. 

  



Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”)  

US Dollar Class (Retail) (ISIN IE000WDO5IW6) (the “Share Class”) 

PAST PERFORMANCE 

As the Share Class does not yet have performance for one complete calendar year, there is insufficient data to provide a 
useful indication of past performance in respect of the Share Class to investors.  

The Fund was launched on 28 April, 2023. The value of the Fund is calculated in U.S. Dollars. The performance figures 
are calculated in U.S. Dollars. 

  



 

Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”)  

EUR Class (Institutional Hedged) (ISIN IE000XB8R4W8) (the “Share Class”) 

 

PAST PERFORMANCE 

As the Share Class does not yet have performance for one complete calendar year, there is insufficient data to provide a 
useful indication of past performance in respect of the Share Class to investors.  

The Fund was launched on 28 April, 2023. The value of the Fund is calculated in U.S. Dollars. The performance figures 
are calculated in U.S. Dollars. 

  



 

Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”)  

GBP Class (Institutional) (ISIN IE0001PT4D81) (the “Share Class”) 

PAST PERFORMANCE 

As the Share Class does not yet have performance for one complete calendar year, there is insufficient data to provide a 
useful indication of past performance in respect of the Share Class to investors.  

The Fund was launched on 28 April, 2023. The value of the Fund is calculated in U.S. Dollars. The performance figures 
are calculated in U.S. Dollars. 

  



Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”)  

CHF Class (Retail Hedged) (ISIN IE0002E0X9B9) (the “Share Class”) 

 

PAST PERFORMANCE 

As the Share Class does not yet have performance for one complete calendar year, there is insufficient data to provide a 
useful indication of past performance in respect of the Share Class to investors.  

The Fund was launched on 28 April, 2023. The value of the Fund is calculated in U.S. Dollars. The performance figures 
are calculated in U.S. Dollars. 

  



 

Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”)  

GBP Class (Retail Hedged) (ISIN IE0002KPL6I3) (the “Share Class”) 

 

PAST PERFORMANCE 

As the Share Class does not yet have performance for one complete calendar year, there is insufficient data to provide a 
useful indication of past performance in respect of the Share Class to investors.  

The Fund was launched on 28 April, 2023. The value of the Fund is calculated in U.S. Dollars. The performance figures 
are calculated in U.S. Dollars. 

  



 

Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”)  

EUR Class (Retail Hedged) (ISIN IE0003GTI1W1) (the “Share Class”) 

PAST PERFORMANCE 

As the Share Class does not yet have performance for one complete calendar year, there is insufficient data to provide a 
useful indication of past performance in respect of the Share Class to investors.  

The Fund was launched on 28 April, 2023. The value of the Fund is calculated in U.S. Dollars. The performance figures 
are calculated in U.S. Dollars. 

  



Polen Capital China Growth Fund  (the “Fund”) a sub-fund of Polen Capital Investment Funds plc (the “Company”)  

C Class (Retail) (ISIN IE00097MEL26) (the “Share Class”) 

PAST PERFORMANCE 

As the Share Class does not yet have performance for one complete calendar year, there is insufficient data to provide a 
useful indication of past performance in respect of the Share Class to investors.  

The Fund was launched on 28 April, 2023. The value of the Fund is calculated in U.S. Dollars. The performance figures 
are calculated in U.S. Dollars. 


